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Liver transplantation in the treatment of severe iatrogenic liver injuries

To the Editors and Reviewer
Dear Sirs,

We appreciate the opportunity to revise our manuscript. We carefully considered your comments and
thank you for taking the time and effort to provide such insightful guidance. We hope that the revised
version of our paper will now be worthy of publication in the World Journal of Hepatology.

Reviewer #02547658, comments to Authors:

The manuscript entitled, "Liver transplantation in the treatment of severe iatrogenic liver injuries" by
Lauterio, et al. focuses liver transplantation cases following iatrogenic liver injury. While hepatobiliary
surgery is conducted routinely, iatrogenic liver injury which calls for liver transplantation for the
recovery seems to occur rarely. In addition, surgical resources and skills differ from country to country.
Thus the referee feels that it is moderately difficult to discuss this topic based on the serial literature.
Nevertheless, the investigators experienced accumulated surgical cases for rescue of iatrogenic severe
liver injury and also successfully reviewed the related papers from the scientific point of view.

Response:
We thank the reviewer for this important comment.

The running title was added as requested.

The affiliations details (zip-code) as well as the corresponding author’s telephone number and fax
number were added as requested.

The references typesetting in the text was corrected as requested.

The references format was updated.

We thank the Editors and the Reviewer again for the kind consideration of our manuscript.
Sincerely yours,

Andrea Lauterio, M.D., F.E.B.S.

Transplant Center. Department of General Surgery & Abdominal Transplantation
Niguarda Ca Granda Hospital

Piazza Ospedale Maggiore 3, 20162 Milan, Italy.

e-mail: andrea.lauterio@ospedaleniguarda.it

Telephone: 00390264444673; Fax: 00390264443319




